Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library



Board of Trustees Meeting

Cathlamet Public Library, 

Thursday, Sept 10, 2015 -12:45 pm 

Minutes
•The meeting was called to order at 1:00pm by, Jean Burnham. Present were Library Board Trustees: Jean Burnham, Jean Beerbower, Stephanie Leitz and Mary Bush, and Librarian: Carol Blix. Trustee Diana Zimmerman was unable to attend.
•August 6, 2015 meeting minutes and August vouchers were moved for approval by Mary, seconded by Jean Beerbower, and approved by all.

•Librarian Carol Blix reported that August circ stats were down to 684 from 843 in July 2015. The Children’s summer reading program’s final session was a popcorn and hero movie “The Incredibles” with awards and T-shirts for those who met reading goals and door prizes for all.  Carol is still looking for a good parcel mailbox. Her “Facebook guru” has been too busy with personal activities to help. The library now owns two new laptops: a 2-in-1 laptop was ordered for mobile library administration and programming needs, and a larger laptop with system 10 for library workers to use. She is signing up for more STEAM events rotating through the state from the State Library. We need to start a furniture and tech inventory. There are a few items to surplus. Only two small shelves of un-cataloged NW collection materials need to be cataloged and the inventory of materials is complete! Revamped spine labels on junior picturebooks and junior nonfiction still needs doing, as does redoing materials location signs. Weeding will begin as soon as picturebooks and children’s fiction and nonfiction are marked with reading levels.
Old Business:

• Jean Beerbower is viewing the open meetings video.

• The computer Internet policy for CPL passes last month was posted at the public computers. 

• Additional library funding has been tabled for later discussion.

· Carol emailed a list of library volunteers from the library move after the remodel to Diana, who will print the document. The library will supply the frame. Library needs were discussed: a wireless barcode reader, more computer tethers, a patron counter, and possibly other furniture (especially to have the smallest computer chair replaced). Patrons have asked for a copier. The board suggested getting a wireless all-in-one with scan and color that prints economically.

· Mary would like to post a list of social problems in the teen area with the Dewey #’s for related books. Carol needs to purchase more books of that type.

New Business:  

• Since it is 2016 budget formation time, Carol needs a budget committee. Stephanie agreed to work with her. Stephanie also suggested that Carol contact the Library Foundation to see if they needed to be reimbursed from the library budget for one of the two laptops, that were both paid for out of Foundation funds. 

• The next meeting date will be Thursday, October 1st 12:45pm, at the library. 
 Adjournment at 1:51pm.
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